Dear Mr Marfleet,

As a first floor resident of long standing at 63A Lancaster Grove I should like to record my
objection to the planned extension at 65 Lancaster Grove.

The available information is scant on what actually is planned but seems to exceed the
measurements of the ugly extension next door to me at 61which itself was the subject of
many objections on my part when the plans and building which grew on the site revealed an
alarming disparity. The existing extension is on the whole consonant with the style of the
main building and there is no sign that the planned extension will respect that. The planned
extension appears unusually high with another odd solution for roofing, both a partial pitch
and flat design.

The noise, dirt and general disruption caused by what took place last year at 61was
depressing and frustrating. Perhaps if the planners were more honest about their intentions
and respect local feelings by offering clearer plans we would not be having this conversation.

Yours,

Harold Lorenzelli



